
From: mark oldham
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Hills of Gold Windfarm SSD-9679
Date: Monday, 12 February 2024 7:58:48 PM

Hi, 

I object to the hills of gold windfarm. I have visited Nundle on a number of occasions as a
tourist enjoying town facilities. The installation of wind turbines will eliminate this
previous enjoyment and will see me cease visiting the area. Industrial development should
not be in this area.
--
 
cheers
 
Mark Oldham
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